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June 9, 1987

Office of tre Secretary

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Docketing and service Division
Washington, D.C. 20555

‘AE: Docket Nos. 50-275-OLA and 50-323 OLA

Dear Sirs:

I join the many otner people who are objecting to the storage
of nuclear wastes at the Diablo Canyon Nuclear facility. I
especially feel that approving more nuclear waste storage near
an earthquake fault is a ma jor mistake.

Please do not approve such a move,
Sincerely,

Anthony A. Allina, M.D.
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